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It is my hope that there will be a deep and honest consideration of this bill and the 

wording of this bill.  

I want what is best for our patients, colleagues and ourselves. We NDs strive to 

maintain the best in safe practices and uphold standards of care within our 

profession. 

I do not reject or oppose disciplinary actions or investigations, I do oppose vague 

verbiage which may lead to potentially harmful and unnecessary consequences.  

Thank you  

 


